
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We want to update you on the current situation in respect of Covid 19 cases in the school. After 
an initial surge over the weekend reported cases seem to have stabilised over the course of 
the week.  
 
We thank all of our families in engaging with the testing process which has enabled us to 
respond accordingly and engage our Outbreak Management Plan. 
 
As part of this plan and working in conjunction with public health the Doncaster Council Covid 
19 testing team have prioritised the distribution of testing kits at Richmond Hill and will be 
onsite tomorrow Thursday 18th November 2021 from 3pm to issue these. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 

 
 
Debbie Secker 
 
Principal 
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